
Hello and welcome to our new class!  

I’m very excited to be teaching you in Year 6! Most of you will know me 

quite well already and I’m looking forward to getting reacquainted with 

you! Hopefully I will think of some funny stories that you haven’t heard 

already and we will have plenty of good times over the year. 

You may remember that my favourite qualities are honesty, diligence and 

perseverance. 

Year 6 will be a rewarding, challenging and exciting year for us all. We will 

work hard together and have a fantastic year! Start thinking now about 

the role you may want to take on for Year 6. There are new opportunities 

and responsibilities and you may like a challenge. 

   Our new class name is GECKO.  

Did you know that a gecko can choose to amputate its own tail? It may do this 

if it is trying to escape the clutches of a predator. But don’t worry! It can grow a 

new tail within a matter of weeks! 
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